From: NAC Consortium Management Firm

Subject: Defense Industrial Base is Part of the Nation"s Critical Infrastructure

Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 1:10:12 PM

This e-mail is sent on behalf of Charlie Zisette, NAC Executive Director...

Dear NAC Members,

Last week DHS identified the Defense Industrial Base as part of the nation's critical infrastructure and Ms. Lord, Under Secretary of Defense for Acquisition and Sustainment, released a memorandum supporting the DHS memorandum with respect to the COVID-19 pandemic. NAC members that are supporting the DOD are part of the industrial base. I have attached the memo for your reference.

In addition, we received the following information from the Industrial Base Policy Office of OUSD:

DoD has established a couple of inboxes to field emails from companies that are affected by COVID-19, and/or have questions.

DCMA has established an inbox to send emails regarding DIB companies' operational status changes only. This will allow DCMA to capture and specific company/site operational DIB impacts that can be rolled up for reporting purposes.

Please submit reports in the below format to: dcma.lee.hq.mbx.covid19-industry-inquiry-inbox@mail.mil

- 1. Company Name
- 2. Location (mailing address)
- 3. CAGE Code (if known)
- 4. Government Programs potentially impacted (if known)
- 5. Description of DIB Impact (closure/production degradation/other
- 6. description of expected DIB impact)
- 7. 6: POC (Name/email/contact number) **in case we need to reach out for
- 8. additional info

Note that all other DIB inquiries regarding COVID-19 can be directed to: osd.pentagon.ousd-a-s.mbx.covid-19-industry@mail.mil

Our first priority must be the health and safety of the total force and we must do what we can to protect our people. I urge you to comply with health and safety guidance provided by public health officials and the guidance from your local and state authorities.

Sincerely,

Charlie Zisette
NAC Executive Director

Email: ed@nacconsortium.org